        

Amended & Adopted 4/28/15

Introduced by the Council President at the request of the State Attorney for the Fourth Judicial Circuit and amended by the Rules Committee:
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RESOLUTION 2015-221-A
A RESOLUTION CONFIRMING THE APPOINTMENT OF BRIAN AULL AS A MEMBER OF THE JACKSONVILLE ETHICS COMMISSION, PURSUANT TO CHAPTER 602, ORDINANCE CODE, REPLACING L.E. HUTTON, FOR A FIRST FULL TERM EXPIRING DECEMBER 31, 2017; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.


BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the City of Jacksonville:


Section 1.

Appointment Confirmation.  The Council hereby confirms the State Attorney’s appointment of Brian Aull, an attorney, and a Duval County resident, to the Jacksonville Ethics Commission, replacing L.E. Hutton, pursuant to Chapter 602, Ordinance Code, for a first full term expiring December 31, 2017.  An email from the State Attorney is attached as Exhibit 1.

Section 2.  Effective Date.  This Resolution shall become effective upon signature of the Mayor or upon becoming effective without the Mayor’s signature.

Form Approved:

__/s/ Paige Hobbs Johnston
Office of General Counsel

Legislation Prepared By: Cherry A. Shaw
G:\SHARED\LEGIS.CC\2015\Reso\2015-221-A.doc
� EMBED Package  ���








[image: image2.wmf]ATTACHRULESEXH1.tif

_1491885960/ATTACHRULESEXH1.tif
Shaw, Cherl_'z

From: Miller, Carla

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 9:29 AM

To: Shaw, Cherry

Subject: FW: Appointment to Ethics Commission
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Due By: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 12:30 PM
Flag Status: Flagged

From: Dodson, Patricia

Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2015 10:46 AM
To: Miller, Carla

Cc: Corey, Angela

Subject: RE: Appointment to Ethics Commission

Good morning Carla,

Although our State Attorney, Angela Corey, considered other female candidates, she has selected Brian Aull for the
appointment to the Ethics Commission. | have confirmed with Mr. Aull that he does not serve on any other City Board
or Commission, has no conflict and can make the time commitment necessary. You can find Mr. Aull’s bio at Cole Scott

Kissane. His email address is brian.aull@csklegal.com and his cell phone number is GENCUNED.

Please let me know if you or members of the City Council require anything further to confirm this appointment by Ms.
Corey.

Best regards,

Patty

Patricia M. Dodson
Managing Director and
Assistant State Attorney
Office of the State Attorney
Fourth Judicial Circuit

220 East Bay Street
Jacksonville, FL 32202
(904) 630-7075

(904) 630-2938 (facsimile)
http://www.sao4th.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The preceding e-mail message (including any attachments) may contain confidential information
cxempt from public disclosure. This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are
not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this e-mail or any attachment is prohibited. If
you have received this e-mail in error, please notify me immediately by returning it to the sender and deleting this copy from your

system. Thank you for your cooperation.
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